
Driven

I am running. I am freaking out, stressing out, worrying, 
overanalyzing, and perfecting every little aspect of my life.  
In my garbage can and my secretly messy desk, there lies drawers 
of crumbled up to-do lists with check marks next to each item.  
If all the items on the list are not crossed off, I would have 
an anxiety attack, search frantically for the source of 
organization, and if not found, curl up in a ball and die.  Some 
may say I am crazy and anal, but this is how I prioritize my 
life.  Whether I set a goal for the day or for ten years from 
now, I will do anything in my power to accomplish it and get my 
way.  I might sound stubborn and high maintenance, but I am 
driven. 

! The world of most seventeen-year-old girls does not have 
any resemblance to the world I live in.  Although I do enjoy and 
take part in the stereotypical make-up-boys-hanging-out-teenage-
girl-world, it is not my first priority.  The game of golf is my 
passion, as I desire to become a professional golfer in the 
future.  Growing up in an adult world has prepared me for my 
future, helping me realize what I want to accomplish and how I 
will accomplish those future goals, whether they involve golf, 
college, or careers.  I have the ambition to face the challenges 
that accompany these goals no matter what the circumstance 
because I have the power and drive in me to make it happen.

! The pressure, at times, eats me up inside.  My parents 
constantly nag me about school, golf, college, work, money, you 
name it.  Coaches and trainers constantly tell me to work harder 
and perform better because they know I have the ability to 
become a great athlete.  My manager and boss remind me I cannot 
take any more time off, even if it is for a tournament.  As 
these people in my life weigh down the burden on my shoulders, 
increasing the pressure little by little, I put ten times the 
pressure on myself because deep down in my heart I know I can 
succeed.  Sometimes I am on the breaking point, feeling like I 
have to breathe for once, or else the pressure will finally 
burst and destroy me.  Then again, I know it never will.

! If something is driven, it is operated, moved, or 
controlled by a specified person or source of power.  I am not 
only a specified person; I am a source of power.  The pressure 
will never build up enough to burst and I will never stop 
running, freaking out, stressing out, worrying, overanalyzing, 



or perfecting every little aspect of my life.  I have the power 
to never give up and never back down.  I am driven.


